VIP Advocacy Toolkit -- Sample Follow-Up Letter to Legislator
Dear [insert title and last name],

On behalf of the Association for Professionals in Infection Control and Epidemiology (APIC), we would like to thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to meet with us. We enjoyed getting to know you and we hope you will find our information useful. 
APIC is very committed to providing education and support to professionals from all healthcare settings and promoting standards in practices surrounding infection prevention. We believe that APIC's voice can be an asset to any future legislative discussions regarding prevention of healthcare-associated infections. 
Thank you again for allowing us to share information about our profession with you, and we hope we can be of assistance to you whenever you need reliable information related to infection prevention. We look forward to staying in touch to provide you with updated information on healthcare-associated infections, and we hope you will call on us when infection-related issues arise in the legislature. 
Sincerely,

[Names of visitors]
[Chapter name/location]
[Legislative Representatives or other title, if applicable]
*Also list regions covered in chapter (as applicable), and contact information.

**Use this letter when your group met with the actual legislator.

